
Hi, 
 
I would like to register my objection to the proposed quarry at Lea castle. 
 
I have lived in Bewdley and commuted to Stourbridge for over 40 years. In that time the 
traffic particularly through Wolverley has increased dramatically, almost doubling the 
time to commute.  
 
My Father also regularly traveled the same route until he was nearly killed by a lorry 
driver going over the Wolverley traffic lights on the A449 on red. 
 
Any further traffic, light or commercial, would put further pressure on an already 
inadequate, dangerous road system. 
 


